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BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

Communique – 012 

 

 
4 April 2023 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
We have received a number of requests to re-introduce transport to shopping 
centres on a regular basis and would like to do so. 
 
The previous transport system was discontinued due to low uptake. As a start, we 
will try a regular shuttle on a monthly basis to one shopping centre at a time, 
depending on uptake. Payment may be made on booking and will be added to your 
levy statement.  
 
Please advise me by email, whatsapp or sms, laurain@iafrica.com,or 083 326 4139, 
which of the following shopping centres you would like to visit. Alternatively you can 
indicate your preference on this communique and drop it at my unit 77. 
 
NIcolway, Dainfern, Broadacres, Fourways Mall, Chartwell Corner or other (please 
specify). 
 
Concern has been expressed about residents who may require a chaperone, being 
allowed to join the transport without a chaperone. Residents are requested to 
consider whether they are able to walk around a shopping centre unaccompanied. 
 
Please respond by 16 April so that we can commence the trips in May. 
 
Best,  
 
Laurraine Lotter 
Chairman 
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